
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter  - Week 18 

 

Friday 9th Feb 2018 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

Family Learning 

 

This week in Family Learning we had great fun making Valentine’s Afternoon Tea 

which included fruit kebabs, biscuits, buns/cakes and sandwiches in the shape of 

love hearts. I am sure you will all agree that they look delicious and everyone 

had a lovely afternoon making them.   

 

 

   

 

 

 

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— George, 

Emilie,Dawson,Bobbiejo,Louis,Georgia, 

Ella,Annabel,Keavie,Darcy,Arabella, 

Lily,Lucas,Joshua & Harry. 

House Point Winners— Zachary, 

Keira, Poppy, Sam, Eliza, Ale-

ksander & Elise. 



Zumba Class 

Please ensure if you wish 

your child to go to our 

Zumba classes on a Monday 

that you return the permis-

sion slip and payment to the 

school office as soon as pos-

sible.  We have spare slips in 

the office if needed.  

    

 

February 

Feb 14th—Yr 5 at a Ryburn 

Production—1.00 start 

Feb 16th—Valentine’s School 

Disco—3.30-5.00 

Feb 16th—School closes 

Feb 26th—School reopens 

March 

March 1st—World Book Day 

March 1st—Yr 3 trip to The 

Piece Hall  

March 1st—Yr 4 Class As-

sembly 

March 8th—Reception Class 

Assembly 

March 8th—Mother’s Day 

Secret Shop 

March 8th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

March 15th—PTA Meeting at 

7.00pm 

March 16th—20th—Book 

Fayre 

March 20th—Family Learn-

ing—1.15-2.45 

March 21st—Year 5 trip to 

Magna 

March 23rd—3.45-5.00 Small 

school football tournament at 

Ryburn 

March 26th—3.30-6.00 Par-

ents Evening 

March 27th—3.30—6.00 Par-

ents Evening  

PTFA 

Please be aware that the PTFA have set up a new Facebook 

Group Please follow this link for the new closed 

group  https://m.facebook.com/groups/1908916519360596.       

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring Term  

 

Monday—Zumba Club 

Tuesday—Karate Club 

Wednesday –Book/

Reading Club (KS2) 

Friday—Football Club 

(KS2)  

Parent Governor Vacancy 

A vacancy has arisen for a parent governor 

on our governing body.  This is an oppor-

tunity for someone who has parental re-

sponsibility for a child currently in school.  

Your child has a letter with more infor-

mation on this role. Deadline to let me 

know if you are interested—16.2.18. 

   
Attendance  

Acorns—   99.1%    Lates 3     Elms—94.8%       Lates 3 

Oaks—       95.6%   Lates 1     Rowans—96.3%   Lates 5 

Willows—   100%   Lates 1     Maples—98.6%    Lates 4 

Junipers—   94.0%  Lates 4   School— 96.7%   Lates 21 

Although the late number has improved from last week it’s still not good 

enough. It is vital I see improvements or I will have no other choice than to 

inform the Education Welfare Officer on repeated late children. 

Lunchtime Award Winners 

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners 

for their perfect manners this week—  Gio, Lola, 

Oliver, Harmony, Seth, Darcey & Wren. 

 

World Book Day: 1st March 2018 

Your child should have brought 
home a letter this week about World 
Book Day and the celebrations the 
school will be having to mark the 
day.  We cannot wait to see what 
characters they will be and what 
books they will bring to school . 
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